
Staying safe to help 
everyone

The School of Psychology is committed to providing Face-to-Face 
delivery of course content, wherever it is safe to do so. To guard 

against any disruptions to this, we need your help.

What can I do?

• Vaccinations

• Self-testing

• Isolating where 
necessary

• Masks / ventilation / 
space / hand 
cleaning

Why should I do it?

• Keep yourself safe

• Keep others safe, 
including vulnerable 
students and staff 

• Ensure uninterrupted 
face-to-face delivery 
for everyone

Please wear 
your mask in 
lectures and 
workshops
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